
SUMMARY 
REGULAR MEETING OF CITY OF SAGINAW COUNCIL HELD  

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 27, 2007, 6:30 P.M. COUNCIL CHAMBER, CITY HALL 
 
 

Granted personal appearances to Bill Bourdow and Rick Jekel. 
 Approved Petition 07-32 from Mid-Michigan Children’s Museum, 315 W. Genesee, to be 
recognized as a nonprofit organization. 

Received and filed Petition 07-33 from Saginaw Future, Inc. for an Obsolete Property 
Rehabilitation District at 303 Adams and 300-302 Cass St.  

Reappointed Gilberto Guevaro to the City Board of Canvassers until 12/31/11. 
 Reappointed George C. Bush to the City Board of Canvassers until 12/31/11. 

Appointed Michael F. Gallagher to the Saginaw Riverfront Development until 04/01/09. 
Heard report from MBS International Airport Board. 

 Approved budget adjustment for Andersen Enrichment Center and Water Surplus 
Funds. 
 Reallocated funds from Neighborhood Renewal Services Home Ownership Promotion to 
the Basic Needs Program.   
 Increased Election’s Operating Services Account due to 01/15/08 Presidential Primary. 
 Issued purchase order to Bader Bros., Inc. for a 2007 John Deere utility vehicle for the 
Water Treatment Plant grounds. 
 Approved Agreement with Tetra Tech, Inc. for 2007 Regional Consumer Confidence 
Report for Water Treatment Division.   
 Approved contract with Rehmann Robson to facilitate the January 4-5 Strategic Planning 
Session and authorized City Manager to sign the contract. 

 
 

 
Diane M. Herman 
City Clerk  


